
 

 

 
November 12th, 2020 

10:00 A.M. 
 

MEMORANDUM   
    
TO:        Honorable City Council Members 
             
FROM:  The Honorable Council President Tommy Hazouri 
 
SUBJECT:  Updated Lot J Legislation and Timeline  
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This memorandum is provided to update you regarding the Lot J Legislation and timeline due to the 
cancellation of the November 10th Council meeting.   
 
There will be a Committee of the Whole meeting on Thursday, November 19th, 2020 from 5:00pm to 
8:00pm. The public hearing for bill 2020-0648 will take place at the Tuesday, November 24th, 2020 
regular Council meeting. An additional Committee of the Whole meeting will take place on December 
3rd, 2020 from 10:00am to 1:00pm; and if we are prepared to vote on the legislation on December 3rd, 
2020, the Committee of the Whole will make its recommendation in the form of a committee report to 
the full Council for the December 8th, 2020 Council meeting.  

Please note that we can begin the amendment process at the Thursday, November 19th, 2020 meeting.  
Please work with the Office of General Counsel should you desire any assistance with amendments to 
the Lot J legislation. Amendments can be shared during the Committee of the Whole meetings on 
November 19th or December 3rd. 
 
cc: Council Members/Staff 
 Dr. Cheryl L. Brown, Director/Council Secretary 

Jessica Matthews, Chief, Legislative Services Division 
Kim Taylor, Council Auditor 
Jeff Clements, Chief, Research Division 

 CITYC@COJ.NET 
 Media Box 
 File Copy 
 

Tommy Hazouri 
City Council President  

At-Large, Group 3 
E-Mail: thazouri@coj.net 

 

 
117 West Duval Street 

City Hall, Suite 425 
Jacksonville, Florida 32202 

                                     Office (904) 255-5217 

  
OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

mailto:CITYC@COJ.NET

